
TRADE UNION PEACE COMM ITTEE 
P.O. BOX 69696, STATION K, VANC OUVER, B.C. VSK 4W7 

April 11, 1984 

Dear Brother or Sister: 

Re : April 28 Walk For Peace 

The · enclosed promotional material is sent to you on behalf of 
the Trade Union Peace Committee , an anti-nuclear organization 
made up of representatives of a variety of trade un i ons in the 
Lower Mainland. 

The Trade Union Peace Committee works in conjunction with the 
End the Arms Race Committee to help plan and organize Vancouver's 
annual Walk for Peace. Last year, more than 65,000 people 
attended the walk and organizers are hoping for an equally 
impressive turnout this year. 

The Trade Union Peace Committee believes that peace is union 
business . The arms race has a direct impact on working people . 
The vast amounts of money that go into defense spending fuel 
inflation and create staggering budget deficits. If the money 
spent on the arms race was directed to job creation, Canada's 
record-breaking unemployment could be eliminated. 

By displaying the enclosed material, the committee hopes that 
each union can promote the idea of p eace as union business. 
The committee would urge you to call on your union brothers anq 
sisters to take part in the Walk for Peace , April 28 . The 
trade union movement must do all it can to bring an end to the 
arms race before the arms race ends us all. 

Thank you. 

Fraternally yours 

.-
J .D . Gerow 
(on behalf of) Trade Union Peace Committee 

JDG/epd 

Enclosure 

P.S. If you require additional p osters or flyers, contact 
Brother Dunc Shields at the Trade Union Peace Committee, 
985-6371. 


